
 

 

 

NOTICE: Phone System Issue at STG Bensenville 

 

Dear Business Partner, 
 
Phone system is currently down for STG Bensenville Imports and CDC Transport. The 
incident has been reported and we are pending a timeline on restoration. During this 
time, please use our website for shipment information. 
 
Please reach out to your local STG account representative with any further questions. 


